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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses Shifting Priorities at the
Federal Level
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In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Todd Logsdon shares his insight on the shifting workplace

safety priorities at the federal level and explains how these shifts might impact certain states.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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